Tierney, Patrick S.

From: Susanne Tauke [mstauke@newamericanhomes.us]
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2013 2:55 PM

To: Tierney, Patrick S.

Cc: Brad Heldt; John Selleck

Subject: bond extension

Attachments: DSC _0013.JPG; DSC_0001.JPG

Dear Mr. Tierney:

This is my request to extend our performance and maintenance bonds through October 15, 2013.
Due to this spring’s record flooding, our waterfront park suffered extensive damage.
Plantings need to be replaced and have time to grow. The waterfront path needs to be

completely redone. Repairs need to be made to the gazebo area.

Attached please find two photos from the flooding. These were taken a day or so before the
water crested. As you can see, water reached the 1080-year flood plain line.

If you have questions, please feel free to call me on my cell at 847.772.2772.
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Very truly yours,

Susanne Tauke
New American Homes, Inc.
847.772.2772 (c)

Newport Cove -

on the web: www.newportcoveonline.com
on FACEBOOK: newport cove

on YouTube: newportcove

How we spend our days is, of course, how we spend our lives. - Annie Dillard









